
Subject: Call for Manuscripts for the third issue of ORL – Head and Neck Nursing Journal in 2024 

Theme: Social Determinants of Health in Otorhinolaryngology Head and Neck Nursing 

Dear SOHN Members and Colleagues, 

We are pleased to announce a call for manuscripts on the theme of "Social Determinants of Health in 

Otorhinolaryngology Head and Neck Nursing" for our upcoming publication. As healthcare professionals, 

it is imperative to explore and understand the broader factors influencing health outcomes, and the role 

of social determinants in otorhinolaryngology is an area that warrants attention. 

Scope of the Call: We invite authors to submit original research, reviews, case studies, and perspectives 

that delve into the impact of social determinants of health on otorhinolaryngology and head and neck 

nursing. Topics may include but are not limited to: 

1. Socioeconomic factors affecting access to otorhinolaryngology care. 

2. Cultural influences on healthcare-seeking behavior related to head and neck conditions. 

3. Community-based interventions addressing disparities in otorhinolaryngological health. 

4. The role of education and awareness in reducing inequalities in head and neck healthcare. 

5. Innovative nursing practices to address social determinants in otorhinolaryngology. 

Submission Guidelines: 

• Manuscripts should adhere to the ORL – Head and Neck Nursing Journal and equator network 

guidelines for submission. 

• Original research, systematic reviews, meta-analyses, case studies, and perspectives are 

welcome. 

• Submissions should be submitted via the following SUBMISSION LINK by April 30th 2024. 

Review Process: All submissions will undergo a peer-review process conducted by experts in the field. 

We encourage high-quality contributions that advance our understanding of the social determinants 

affecting ear, nose, and throat, head and neck health. 

Publication: Accepted manuscripts will be published in our esteemed third issue of the ORL – Head and 

Neck Nursing Journal in 2024, reaching a global audience of healthcare professionals, researchers, and 

educators. 

Important Dates: 

Submission Deadline: April 30th, 2024 

Peer Review Period: May 1st – June 30th, 2024 

Expected Publication Date: July, 2024 

We look forward to receiving your valuable contributions that contribute to the growing body of 

knowledge in otorhinolaryngology head and neck nursing. For inquiries and submissions, please contact 

me at mlf981@pitt.edu. 

Sincerely, 

https://www.equator-network.org/reporting-guidelines/care/
https://orl-headandnecknursing.scholasticahq.com/for-authors
mailto:mlf981@pitt.edu


Marci Lee Nilsen 
Guest Editor 
ORL – Head and Neck Nursing Journal 
 


